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10/19/2015 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
 
Regarding the FCC ID label location of AMWUT653 (Atlantis 150), we need to place the label in 
battery compartment to avoid exposure to environment such as sea water. The ID on the outer 
case can be worn and unreadable over the time.  
 
The FCC ID will be readily viewable by removing the battery cover. At the time of the purchase, 
the FCC ID will be readily viewable since battery cover and battery are detached from radio body 
and are separately packed. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Renji Inuzuka 
Director, Engineering and Quality 
Uniden America Corporation 
 

 


